

TRUE CROSS CATHOLIC SCHOOL

Building a Brighter Future... one child at a time

August 18, 2017 Dear TCCS Families, As you know, there will be a solar eclipse on Monday. We will be showing the students the television broadcast of this historic event. If you would like for your child to go outside and witness it in person; you will need to send the correct solar-eclipse glasses with them. Our school does not have any to provide. You will also need to sign and return the bottom of this form. Thank you, Mrs. Agrella I give permission for my child to go outside and witness the solar eclipse on Monday, August 21. I understand that I must provide the correct solareclipse glasses for my child. Parent Signature